
ATTENTION: House Rules Chair & Legislators 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

RE: HB 3506  

 

4.30.13 

 

Please do NOT approve the above referred bill at your meeting on Wednesday afternoon. 

 

In order to become an American Citizen, an immigrant is required to be proficient in the English 

language. And citizenship is an eligibility requiremt for voters. 

 

Voters who do NOT speak or understand the language are vulnerable to misinformation about 

both issues and candidates on the ballot. 

 

It is also expensive to indulge those who have not learnt the language, with ballots and voter 

material in the numerous immigrants languages . 

 

Please vote NO on HB 3506 

 

Ruth Bendl; 10980 SW Muirwood Drive Ptld. OR 97225 

Ph. 503-644-0596 

 


